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Tate, Michele I J

From: Vicki Vannoy [vlvannoy@frontiernet.net] ^ u ^ i - m ?*v ? ^

Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2009 5:08 PM

To: EP, RegComments iN^EPdt-EH: !i Ar V

Subject: support for bill L ; 0

I am writing in support of raising the water quality standards as proposed in 39 Pa. B.6547.
New York State and others are watching the problems our state is having with the pollution from the natural gas
wells. It is unfortunate that a similar position or moratorium was not adopted by PA. before the gas companies
were allowed free reign in our state. This bill will address some of the problems we will be facing.

Thank you for your attention.
Vicki VanNoy
RR 1 Box 100
Granville Summit
PA 16926

12/30/2009


